
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

NORTH BEACH WATER DISTRICT 

The North Beach Water District Board of Commissioners will hold a 

Special Meeting on: 

Thursday, January 30, 2014 

3:30 PM 

Location: 

25902 Vernon Ave. Suite D 

Purpose of the Special Meeting 

The Board of Commissioners will be holding a special meeting to consider 

a changer order to the contract with Big River Excavating and to amend 

its Employee Manual and approve new Job Descriptions. 

Dated this 27th day of January, 2014 

Brain Sheldon 

President of the Board 

NBWD 

Posted on Friday January 27, 2014 at the following locations: 

Ocean Park Post Office 

Chinook Observer 

North Beach Water Office 

Ocean Park Fire Hall 


